Allen, Amber

From: Ross Rathgeber

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:09 PM

To: Allen, Amber; Rice, Andrew

Subject: 3009 Bowman Avenue Request for Postponement

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Amber and Andrew

The demolition application for 3009 Bowman Avenue is on the June 28, 2021 agenda of the Historic Landmark
Commission (item D.10.). My client needs time to evaluate your recommendation. Accordingly, | hereby request
postponement until the July 26, 2021 meeting. Please let me know if | will need to call in for the meeting (assume
postponement requests will be heard first). If so, | will be at the fishing cabin that my wife inherited from her
grandmother in very remote part of Colorado. The phone number | will be calling from is (719) 658-2805. It is possible
the phone may not working when we get there in which case | will let you know an alternate number as soon as | am
able.

Thank You
Ross M. Rathgeber

Vice-President
Southwest Destructors - A Division of Southwest Constructors, Inc.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





